
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Arundel                           Term 2  2024-2025               

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

I can’t believe we’re at the end of 

another term!  

 

This term, we have been working on 

our turn-taking and teamwork skills 

through playing Monopoly Deal, 

Uno and Defenders of 

Mathematica.  

 

We have worked really hard in our 

offsite visit to climbing. Everyone 

has shown great perseverance and 

determination and the progress in 

just a few weeks is fantastic!  

 

In English, we have enjoyed using 

Once Upon a Picture. We make 

inferences and use our imagination 

to explore different pictures and 

write ideas inspired by them.  

 

In maths, we have continued 

practising our place value and 

exploring different strategies for the 

four operations.  

 

In Inside&Out, we have continued 

to explore the Zones of Regulations. 

We have learned about different 

perspectives and situations and 

how we may experience these. We 

have learned about our body 

signals and how we use these to 

check-in to identify our emotion 

and Zone.  

 

We wish you all a very Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year!  

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term: Thursday 19th December 

First day back: Tuesday 7th January  

 


